
ALL WE WANT FOR
CHRISTMAS IS



Usdaw is campaigning to get trade union rights for Lidl staff. 
Many employees in the stores and distribution centres have 
already joined Usdaw but Lidl is refusing to recognise the  
trade union.

Lidl says it is committed to “listening intently” to everyone in the 
business “from cocoa farmer to shelf stacker”. If that is the case why is 
Lidl refusing to listen to the trade union that represents the employees?

Lidl wants to encourage “trust and loyalty” from its customers. But what 
about showing some trust and loyalty to employees by recognising their 
trade union?

Lidl have been advertising that they are not just about low prices they 
also offer a quality service. Why not offer quality jobs with the right to 
join a trade union?

Join Usdaw
If you work for Lidl we strongly advise you to join Usdaw.  
We want a trade union in Lidl so we can negotiate better  
pay and conditions, proper breaks, better notification  
and fewer changes to shifts and  
improved health and safety.

If you work for Lidl you  
can join Usdaw online at  
www.usdaw.org.uk/lidl 
or call 0845 60 60 640
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